


 

 

Translation of the Russian original 

 

 

National Delphic Council Russia 
 

 

Nr. 14                26
th

 of June 2000 

 

 

 

Secretary General 

International Delphic Council 

 

Mister Kirsch Christian 

 

 

 

 

Dear Mr. Kirsch 

 

Based on the results of our personal meetings in Moscow between 23
rd

 and 25
th

 of June 2000, 

the National Delphic Council Russia addresses to you the request to host the First worldwide 

Delphic Games in Moscow in the time of 1
st
 – 10

th
 of December 2000. 

 

We expect your decision. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

 

Chairperson of the Executive Committee    W. N. Ponyavin 

         Signed & Sealed 

 


